
 

Important Notice: Imbalance Return 
 

November 25, 2019 
 
 
Due to forecasted colder temperatures expected this week and into the weekend, effective Wednesday, 
November 27 until further notice, Imbalance Return will be the following:  
 

 Interior to 0 GJ  

 Lower Mainland at 10,000 GJ  

 Columbia and East Kootenay unchanged at 10,000 GJ 
 
In order to view your revised allocation, see the SCH QTY field of your Imbalance Return nominations. 
 
 
Also to note, due to the US Thanksgiving holiday and the start of a new month on a weekend, on 
Tuesday, the market will trade for November 27-30, and on Wednesday, the market will trade for Dec 1-
2. 
 
FEI reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. FEI will provide 
as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 
 
 
For future reference, this notice will be included in the SAP and WINS notices section of our web site: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
 
Thanks, 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 


